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NEW ADMISSIONS 

                                                29/08/2024 

Dear parents, 

 Owing to the availability of some additional seats, we are delighted to inform you a few 

more admissions are open in our school for grades 1 to 9 and the Sociology group in 

Commerce (Grade 11). The admission will be done on the first come first serve basis, subject 

to the performance in the Entrance Test and Interview. Registration can be done by the 

successful candidates.  

(Kindly note that all the relevant documents (Please click here to see the details) are 

required to confirm the admission, for the purpose of SPEA registration) 

 If there are any cases, you may contact school on 065665775 or visit school during the 

normal working hours. 

 

With every good wish, 
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